RE: Waldorf School’s Outdoor Classrooms Permit.

Dear Sirs & Madams!

I am a new homeowner in Indian Village on Seminole. My niece attends Detroit Waldorf school.
She shared with me how much fun she had studying in the outdoor classrooms. The fact that she
was able to play and study with her schoolmates in person throughout the pandemic is
unprecedented. I believe the structures are fully in line with the look of the historic
neighborhood, blending nicely into its surroundings. They are made professionally and enhance
the outdoor settings.

Waldorf School serves as a stabilizing factor for the immediate community in Indian Village and

far beyond. Its summer camp program brings kids from the surrounding areas and suburbs. The
outdoor shelters are a perfect solution for summer camps. It would be a big blow to remove such
a great invention from the pandemic times that can benefit many more families for many years to
come.

I encourage you to support the permanent permit application for the Waldorf School’s outdoor

classrooms and make them stay for many more neighborhood kids to enjoy them.

Sincerely,

Oxana Ostanina
2514 Seminole.
0O.OstaninaMD@gmail.com



